Ageida 15e)

Milly Southworth

19/12/24

From:

Torpoint Town Council <adminassistant@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent:

10 December 2024 09:32

To:

Milly Southworth

Subject:

FW: School Admission Arrangements 2026/2027 Consultation

Attachments:

Admissions Arrangements Poster 2026 2027.pdf

Harriet Bastin

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD



f







From: Sharon Stowe <Sharon.Stowe@plymouth.gov.uk> On Behalf Of School Consultations

Sent: 09 December 2024 14:34

To: School Consultations <SchoolConsultations@plymouth.gov.uk> **Subject:** School Admission Arrangements 2026/2027 Consultation

OFFICIAL

Dear Colleague

CONSULTATION ON SCHOOL ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2026/2027

All school admission authorities, including Plymouth City Council, are required to consult on their admission arrangements in accordance with provisions within the School Admissions Code where there is a change to the arrangements or at least once every seven years if there are no changes. It is important to ensure that school admission arrangements meet the needs of all parents and children and consultation is an important part of the process in formulating and

setting school admission arrangements. We have attached a poster should you wish to print and display this in any relevant area for other people to see.

We are consulting all stakeholders on the proposed admission arrangements for admission arrangements for 2026/2027. Amongst others, we will be consulting with:

- all schools in Plymouth;
- pre-schools in Plymouth;
- parents;
- local community groups;
- neighbouring local authorities;
- schools in neighbouring areas:
- Church of England (CE) and Roman Catholic (RC) Diocesan Directors of Education;
- City Councillors and Members of Parliament:
- trade unions:
- relevant Trusts and Associations.

Further information and details of the proposed changes are available on the Plymouth City Council website at www.plymouth.gov.uk/admissionconsultation from Monday 2 December 2024. As part of the consultation process we would like to canvass the views of as many groups of people as possible.

The closing date for the consultation is Sunday 12 January 2025 and any comments should be submitted online using the online form available at www.plymouth.gov.uk/admissionconsultation.

If you have any queries about the consultation please contact the School Admissions Team by e-mail at schoolconsultations@plymouth.gov.uk.

Kind regards

Sharon Stowe

School Admissions Support Manager Education, Participation and Skills Plymouth City Council Ballard House West Hoe Road Plymouth PL1 3BJ

T +441752307469

E <u>schoolconsultations@plymouth.gov.uk</u> www.plymouth.gov.uk

IMPORTANT: This e-mail (including any attachments to it) is strictly confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged, confidential or sensitive information. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy or distribute it to any other person or take any action in reliance. If you have received it in error, please notify your system manager and the sender as soon as possible and then delete it from your system.



Virus-free.www.avg.com



Take part in the consultation on school admission arrangements for 2026 entry.

Consultation starts
2 December 2024 and
ends 12 January 2025.



Visit www.plymouth.gov.uk/admissionconsultation Call 01752 307469

Email schoolconsultations@plymouth.gov.uk

Education, Participation and Skills, Plymouth City Council, Ballard House, Plymouth PLI 3BJ